

Joanne Barnett via request-638418-41e8db7b@whatdotheyknow.com

Our ref: NMC-02680-T7B7H6

29 January 2020

Freedom of Information Response

Dear Joanne Barnett

Thank you for your request for information which was received by the Nursing and Midwifery Council on 24 January 2020.

Your Request

Please could you confirm the total cost of the recent centenary badges that were distributed, Including cost of manufacturing and postage.

Our Response

We've handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I am happy to confirm that we hold the information requested, please see our response below.

The total cost of producing the badges was £15,970.34 which includes production costs, fulfilment, VAT on the postage and packaging.

We hope this is helpful to you.

Internal review

If you're not satisfied with the way we've dealt with your request you can ask for an internal review. To submit an internal review, please email Graham Ostle, Information & Data Requests Manager at foi&dparequest@nmc-uk.org

Please submit any request within one month and tell us why you are not satisfied with our response.

Yours sincerely,

Bisi Akanni Information and Data Officer 020 7681 5960

Nursing and Midwifery Council 23 Portland Place London W1B 1PZ www.nmc.org.uk

23 Portland Place, London W1B 1PZ T+44 20 7637 7181 F+44 20 7436 2924 www.nmc-uk.org